
Dear faculty and staff,

Time is going by quickly as we are one-third of the way through the semester. And,
we are a short three weeks away from spring break. I hope that your semester is
going well. As always, I am deeply grateful to each of you for the direction, dedication,
and care that you provide to our students. I wanted to write to you with some updates
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